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SATURDAY'S CAROLINA AT TAMPA BAY GAME POSTPONED 
 
 
 NEW YORK (Oct. 10, 2024) -- NHL Game No. 29 on Saturday, Oct. 12 between the Tampa Bay 
Lightning and Carolina Hurricanes at Amalie Arena has been postponed amid recovery efforts in the 
Tampa Bay area from the impact of Hurricane Milton. A makeup date will be announced as soon as it can 
be confirmed. 
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